
 
 
 

Time to Celebrate the New Park!  
 
Please join the Kensington Improvement Club (KIC) and the Kensington Police 
Protection and Community Services District (KPPCSD) for the Ribbon Cutting 
celebration at the new Kensington Park (Elsie Neilson Park) at the corner of 
Arlington Ave and Coventry Rd. 
 
What: Ribbon Cutting  
When: Friday April 14 at 4:00 pm 
 
This will be an opportunity to take pride in the accomplishments that our 
community achieves, working together in the spirit of volunteerism and 
cooperation.  
 
The little park is now a lovely path with plants and seating areas for resting and 
visiting as well as a welcoming feature for those driving through Kensington along 
Arlington Ave. 
 
This wonderful improvement to the Kensington community would not have been 
possible without community donations, volunteers, and a partnership between. 
KIC and KPPCSD. 
 
We hope you can join us! 


